
The disaster getting utilities connected to our home. Why Liscott didn't locate any of these months earlier when the foundation was being installed is maddening. We ended up having to contract with an outside company ourselves to find the sewer connection. Liscott also demanded an additional $15,500 to connect the sewer to the home. 






